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Next Civic Club Meeting 
Tuesday, March 6th 

The next Civic Club meeting will be 
on Tuesday, March 6th at 7 p.m. in 

the Garden Oaks Elementary School 
cafeteria, 901 Sue Barnett @ Garden 
Oaks Blvd. Babysitting services are 
available at a cost of $1.00 per child. 

Hope to see you there! 

Pancake Breakfast 
Shana Tatum 

Deadline for Submission is 
the 15th of Every Month. 

No exceptions. No  
submissions will be  

accepted after this date. 
This allows us to proofread, 
edit, and the printing to be 
done in a timely manner  

for delivery to all  
Garden Oaks Residents. 

Friendly Reminder 

A great time was had by all at the 13th 
annual Community Wide Garden Oaks 
Montessori Pancake Breakfast. Record 
numbers of families and community 
members turned out to enjoy breakfast 
with over 800 pancakes flipped that 
morning in the kitchen. An awesome 
team of Dads from the program, lov-
ingly prepared the breakfast. The 
neighborhood coffee spot, The Petrol 
Station, donated the hot coffee. Civic 
Leaders such as Sheila Briones Civic 
Club president, Ed and Brenda De Alba 
and neighbors Shelley Rogers, Sandy 
Altman and Dian Austin, Shellye Arnold 
and Deanna Zugheri were spotted sip-
ping coffee, volunteering and bidding 
on silent auction items. Some early pro-
gram founders like the Harmons and 
the Roberts came by to visit and work. 
HISD Regional Superintendent Adriana 
Tamez and Central Region Executive 
Principal Emily Reeves came by to be 
part of the early festivities. Council 
member Toni Lawrence was caught 
listening to all the latest community 
news. As now an annual tradition for 
him, enjoying some warm pancakes 
were State Representative Duane 
Bohac and his youngest son. Principal 
Emily Thomas joined right in the fun 
with the children as they enjoyed danc-
ing with ART’S ALIVE! Tina Sabuco 
and Bubble Master Yvette led the group 
in musical dramatic play. Interested 
families stayed for a program orienta-
tion to learn more about Montessori 
and Garden Oaks Elementary School. 
The Friends of Montessori would like to 
thank the community for it’s support not 
only of Saturday’s event but for the 
many year’s it has offered support to 
the neighborhood program. Dr. Maria 
Montessori’s philosophy included com-
munity as a foundation from which 
families and children can grow in their 
educational journey. As we celebrate 
the 100-year anniversary of Montessori 

education, it is fitting to recognize 
those that have helped us along the 
way. Because of the community’s 
support, this event raised over 
$12,000. This is the highest amount 
ever collected in our thirteen year his-
tory of celebrating Montessori with 
pancakes! These funds help defray 
additional program costs such as 
teacher’s aides and Montessori class-
room materials. A big thank you goes 
to our teachers, Ms. Blanco, Mr. Jo-
hanson, Ms. Straker, Ms. Hall, Ms. 
Torres and Ms. Carson. Without the 
full support of our great Principal 
Emily Thomas, Assistant Principal 
Kathy Drago, Ms. Tollivar, Kitchen 
Manager and the co-chairs of the 
event Jessica Modad, Stephanie 
Acosta and Elizabeth Klein our event 
would not have succeeded as it did. 
 
The list of underwriters is large and 
we are so thankful! Do please forgive 
us if we have left anyone off the list. 
Please thank the following individuals 
with your business. List on page 7 
 
Science Night at GOES welcomed 
over 200 students to learn about Sci-
ence in our everyday world. Children 
made slime, cotton candy and other 
fun messy experiments (that we are 
still trying to get out of the furniture!!!) 
Family Reading night featured the 
Aztec Princess storyteller from Chil-
dren’s Express Theater. Her interac-
tive bilingual tale of a young boy’s 
journey into the world was heard by 
many young listeners and wanna-be 
actors. Upcoming events at GOES 
include the Spring Festival. Mark your 
calendars now for Friday, April 20th. 
This day will prove to be great fun for 
all the students and families as well 
as community friends and neighbors. 
We look forward to seeing you soon! 
Pictures from event on page 5 
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President’s Message 
Sheila Briones, 2007 Garden Oaks Civic Club President 
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Civic Club Officers 
 

  
President  Sheila Briones 
713-861-8091 412 W. 34th 
sbriones@hotmail.com 
 
Vice President  Mike Dishberger 
713-695-7916 862 W. 42nd 

dishberger@aol.com 
 
Treasurer  Jerry Butler 
713-822-3175       871 W. 41st 
jb82@houston.rr.com 
 
Secretary Cindy Bartos 
713-694-6697       831 Azalea 
cbartos@ix.netcom.com 
 
Standing Committee Chairs 
Beautification   Brenda de Alba 
713-694-5934   744 W. 43rd 
ferrocem@yahoo.com 
 
Citizens on Patrol   Carl Waters, Jr. 
713-864-1992 821 W. 31st 
GOCOP@gardenoaks.org 
 
GardenOaks.org    Joe Muscara 
713-691-6833     750 Sue Barnett 
webmaster@gardenoaks.org 
 
GardenOaks.org Co-chair 
Josh Hamilton 
713-695-7347     858 Azalea 
 
Membership    Dian Austin 
713-691-6505    733 W. 42nd 
daustin10@houston.rr.com 
 
Constable Program   Terry Jeanes 
713-812-9154 922 W. 41st 
terry@terryjeanes.com 
 
Gazette Contacts 
Editor & Advertising Director 
Sue Schmidt 713-802-9669 
sueschmidt@houston.rr.com 
 
Assistant Editor 
Jonathan Lanz 713-884-8982  
Gazette@gardenoaks.org    
 
Delivery 
Jonathan Lanz  713-884-8982 
GazetteDelivery@gardenoaks.org  

BUFFALO BAYOU PARTNERSHIP 

Bethany Foshee, Outreach Coordina-

tor with the Buffalo Bayou Partner-

ship, will be speaking at the March 7th 

Civic Club meeting. Her presentation 

will emphasize conservation and park 

space efforts throughout the bayou 

corridor and update us on all their 

progress and future projects. 

 

In 1984 Houston Mayor Kathy Whit-

mire appointed a task force to study 

Buffalo Bayou and to develop a realis-

tic strategy for its development. The 

result of the task force’s two-year ef-

fort was the Buffalo Bayou Master 

Plan, published in 1986. In addition to 

outlining conceptual redevelopment 

designs for Buffalo Bayou, the task 

force proposed the establishment of a 

non-profit authority to implement its 

recommendations. Created in 1986, 

the Buffalo Bayou Partnership is a 

coalition of civic, environmental, gov-

ernmental and business representa-

tives whose director nominees are 

confirmed by the Mayor of Houston 

and Harris County Judge. The 501 (c) 

(3) non-profit corporation is responsi-

ble for developing and facilitating im-

provements to the Buffalo Bayou 

greenway system. 

 

In the past seven years, the Partner-

ship has raised and leveraged over 

$45 million for improvements along a 

10-mile stretch of Buffalo Bayou from 

Shepherd Dr. to the Turning Basin. 

These improvements have included a 

20-year master plan, Buffalo Bayou 

and Beyond, three miles of trails east 

of downtown, Sesquicentennial Park, 

the North Side Trail, and the purchase 

of over 35 acres of land in the East 

End for park lands. Their web address 

is: www.buffalobayou.org 

 

ROSE GARDEN WORKDAY 

Thank you to all the volunteers that 

showed up at the Rose Garden work-

day on Saturday, February 10th to 

weed, and cut back the roses. Volun-

teers showed up after eating a hearty 

breakfast at the Annual Pancake 

Breakfast at Garden Oaks Elementary. 

“Thank you” goes to Ed & Brenda de 

Alba, Wayne Forster, and Shelley 

Rogers. Your help was invaluable. 

 

JOIN YOUR NEIGHBORS FOR A 

“MEET AND GREET” 

Did you know that the famous Rainbow 

Lodge restaurant has relocated to the 

former location of La Tour d’ Argent 

restaurant at the corner of East T.C. 

Jester and Ella Blvd.? If you would like 

to visit this new location while enjoying 

the company of your neighbors, plan on 

attending the Civic Club’s first “Meet & 

Greet” event scheduled Thursday, 

March 22, 6 to 8 p.m. with complimen-

tary hors d’oeuvres and a cash bar. 

 

Look for the flyer inserted in this 

month’s Gazette for more information. 



Beautification Update 
 Brenda de Alba 
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GO Kids News 
Tonya Knauth 
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Upcoming Workdays to put on your 
calendar: 
 
Gazebo Park – March 10th, 9:00 AM, 
Sue Barnett and W. 42nd St., Section 
2 
Garden Oaks Blvd. – April 7th, 9:00 
AM, 700 Block of GO Blvd., Section 2 
 
The roses in the Memorial Rose Gar-
den (Section 1) received their annual 
pre-Valentine trimming on February 
10th  along with a dose of Rose Glo 
Organic Fertilizer.  After indulging on 
pancakes at the annual Garden Oaks 
Montessori Pancake Breakfast, Park 
Captain, Sheila Briones, was joined 
by Wayne Forster, Shelley Rogers, 
Brenda and Ed de Alba. 
 
Free Gardening Information 

We have a wonderful service 
paid for by our tax dollars avail-
able to home gardeners through 
the Extension Horticulture pro-
gram in Harris County. This pro-
gram, promoting home yard care 
practices that protect the quality 
of life for area residents, is dedi-
cated to helping residents 
choose adapted plants for their 
Gulf Coast Texas landscapes 
and gardens.  

The program teaches techniques 
to recycle grass clippings, leaves 
and other landscape wastes at 
home, less toxic pest control op-
tions for the garden and land-
scape, and Earthkind techniques 
to reduce water use in the land-
scape. Practical advice on man-
aging pests and diseases and 
fertilizing, without contaminating 
our surface and groundwater 
supplies, is also available.  

Contact  “Ask a Master Gardener 
Hotline” (details below) to have 
all of your home gardening ques-
tions answered by Master Gar-
dener volunteers trained to pro-
vide the latest research-based 
information.  What you won't get 
is untested, unproven or poten-
tially dangerous solutions. 
. 

Ask a Master Gardener 
Hotline 

9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. Mon - Fri  
ph: 281.855.5600 

email:  
hcmga1@yahoo.com  

http://harris-tx.tamu.edu/hort/
hotline.htm 
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CHEW TOY DRIVE BENEFITING THE 
ANIMALS AT BARC 

 
(Bureau of Animal  

Regulation and Control) 
March 10, 2007 

8:30 A.M. to 2:30 P.M 
At the Spark Park located at  

Garden Oaks  
Elementary 

 

The animals at BARC are in need of chew 
toys, such as rawhides and play toys for the 
dogs and plush toys and balls for the cats, 
to help alleviate boredom.  Toys and chews 
animals can safely play with unsupervised 
are recommended.  If a cat owns you, you 
know they can get crazy on catnip, so toys 
without catnip would be best.  If your pet 
likes it, chances are, a dog or cat at BARC 
will love it too.  So if you would, as you are 
shopping for your furry best friend think 
about picking up an extra toy or two for a 
homeless animal and dropping it off, March 
10, 2007 at the Spark Park next to the Gar-
den Oaks Elementary School. The staff at 
BARC is also in need of old towels.  This is 
such a wonderful and generous neighbor-
hood and I know whatever you can give will 
be greatly appreciated. We hope to see you 
March 10, 2007.   

With the warmer weather, Family  

Potluck is back!  March's gathering  

will be Saturday, March 24, from 4 - 7, 

at the Blackburn home, 1019  

Candlelight Lane.  Bring a dish and 

your family!  Beverages (for both kids 

and adults) will be provided. 

 

Moms' Night Out will be March 1, at 

Thai Spice on 19th, at 7 pm. 

 

GO Kids was started by a group of  

parents who want to build a 

family-friendly neighborhood where 

children and parents know each other 

and grow together -- all Garden Oaks 

families are welcome!  Aren't on the GO 

Kids list serve?  Want more information 

about GO Kids?  Contact Tonya Knauth 

at (713) 628-8243, or 

tknauth@houston.rr.com.  
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GO Winers and Diners 
Sue Schmidt 

 
GOMO Board of Directors 
     

Section 1: 
Graham Gips (2007) 
Home:                      713 824-9204 
408 W. 31st Street 
graham.gips@gmail.com 
 
Kathy Horner (2009) 
Cell:  713 385-2050 
527 W.33rd Street 
kathy@associatedcounsel.com 
 

Open Position 
 
Section 2: 
Ed de Alba (2007) 
President 
Cell:  713 628-7008 
744 W. 43rd Street 
ferrocem@yahoo.com 
 
Todd Prince (2008) 
Home:  713 694-5415 
714 W. 43rd Street 
tprince@fbba.org 
 
Jay Tatum (2007) 
Home:  713 699-4166 
725 Garden Oaks Blvd. 
jay.tatum@hok.com 
 
Section 3: 
Mike Dishberger (2008) 
Home:  713 695-7916 
862 W. 42nd Street 
dishberger@aol.com 
 
 
Lynn Sievers (2008) 
Home:  713 691-4789 
851 Lamonte Lane 
sieverslynn@hotmail.com 
 
Richard Stark (2008) 
Home:  713 691-1067 
1335 Sue Barnett Drive 
rstark@lucasgroup.com 
 
Section 5: 
Malcolm Taylor (2008) 
Secretary 
Home:  713 956-8872 
1030 W. 41st Street 
malcolmtaylor@chevrontexaco.com 
 
Tim Weltin (2008) 
Home:  713 540-5315 
1567 Sue Barnett Drive 
timweltin@mycase.info 
 
John Ciccarelli (2009) 
Home:  713 688-8285 
4310 Apollo Street 
ciccarelli@intergate.com 
 
 
Terms expire at end of October of the 
Year in parenthesis. 

An early Valentine’s dinner was the 
main event for the winers and diners 
in February.  What better place to 
celebrate than Rainbow Lodge, newly 
located to the historic log cabin on the 
banks of White Oak Bayou at 2011 
Ella at TC Jester.  The group was cer-
tainly not alone in wanting to cele-
brate in fine style in the area’s latest 
hot spot.  Reservations were made a 
week early and tables were filling up 
fast.  Owner (and past Garden Oaks 
resident) Donnette Hansen personally 
called to reconfirm and make sure our 
table was secured.  The attention to 
detail did not go unnoticed. 
 
The diners started arriving a little be-
fore 7:00 p.m. on a Saturday evening 
and there was already a line for the 
valet parking.  There were plenty of 
attendants on site, and the line moved 
very quickly.  Our table was ready as 
promised and the wine list waiting our 
arrival!  This being the first Saturday 
night dining adventure for the group, 
we knew we may not receive the ser-
vice and attention we have experi-
enced during week night gatherings.  
Our concerns were quickly dashed 
with prompt greetings by our waiter to 
each new arrival.  The specials of the 
evening were explained and a won-
derful Chilean cabernet was served. 
 
As we were once again deciding on 
an assortment of entrees, it came as 
quite a pleasant surprise when com-
plimentary appetizers of Pesto Grilled 
Shrimp were served.  But then, what 
to follow such a great start?   The se-
lections of seafood and game 
sounded delectable…and oh, so hard 
to choose which one.  I had been ad-
vised by one of our regular diners that 
was missing in action for this occa-
sion that I just had to try the buffalo.  
He assured me I would have the 
same reaction to this entrée that I had 
experienced (and from what I can tell, 
will never live down) over the beef 
medallions at T’afia.  He remembered 
they had to pry the plate from my 
hands in order to share it was so deli-
cious.  Even with that recommenda-
tion, I was drawn to the duo of lamb.  
Luckily for the table, one of the other 
diners selected the special of the eve-
ning, buffalo.  The selections were 
balanced with the Almond Crusted 
Rainbow Trout,  Snapper with Pecan 
Lemon Parsley butter, Sauteed 
Breast of Chicken with Artichoke,  

Filet of Beef,  and Peppercorn Dusted 
Venison with Roasted Figs & Shallots. 
 
Quite surprisingly, New Year’s diet 
resolutions were still being honored!  
Only two in the group ordered salads.  
As we waited for our entrees, it was 
wonderful to be able to enjoy a conver-
sation with the entire group.  In the 
past, that has been one of the biggest 
disappointments.  The acoustics have 
been so poor in some of the restau-
rants visited that a chat with the one 
closest to you was the best that you 
could hope for.  What a pleasure to 
share conversations without having to 
read lips or shout!  Rainbow Lodge 
proved to be a relaxed and cozy venue 
to enjoy the company of friends. 
 
By this point we all must have been 
hungry.  There was not nearly as much 
sharing going on, and the plates were 
certainly cleaned.  No need for doggie 
bags this time! The hands down favor-
ites were the rainbow trout, the buffalo, 
filet of beef, the venison, and the 
chicken.  Only the snapper rated a “not 
memorable” comment. 
 
After dinner, our wonderful waiter once 
again appeared on cue to go over the 
dessert menu.  I am still surprised that 
we all showed such great restraint in 
passing up dessert.  I give this another 
month!  The spiced pumpkin cheese-
cake had come highly recommended, 
but was a seasonal dessert.  In honor 
of Valentine’s Day it was a cherry 
cheesecake.  Still no one gave in as 
hard as I tried to convince them! 
 
To end the evening, the group headed 
for the bar to see the Tied Fly Bar.  This 
alone is worth the trip to Rainbow 
Lodge, not to mention the view of the 
fabulous grounds with decks and ter-
races along the bayou.  What better 
way to celebrate a special occasion? 
 
And speaking of special occasions, 
owner Donnette Hansen has graciously 
offered to host a Garden Oaks Meet 
and Greet on Thursday,  March 22 from 
6 to 8pm.   Mark your calendars and 
come to The Rainbow Lodge to mix 
and mingle with neighbors, learn what’s 
happening in the neighborhood,  and 
check out one of Houston’s best known 
romantic and cozy restaurants with in-
credible ambience and views.  See you 
there! 
Bon Appetit!       
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Garden Oaks Resident 

ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP DUES STATEMENT 
 

January - December 2007 
 

 

  TO: GARDEN OAKS 
 RESIDENT 
  
 
Membership is open to all residents whether you own or rent. Please choose the 
level you feel most comfortable supporting. While all memberships are volun-
tary, at a minimum you must contribute $25 (or $5 for Seniors 65 years or 
older) in order to be eligible to vote on civic club matters.  Membership dues 
are for the calendar year.    
 

 
Fill in Amount 
 

$                  CREPE MYRTLE:  $25.00 ($5.00 for Seniors) 
Basic Household Membership 

   
$  THE MAGNOLIA:  $50.00 ($10.00 for Seniors)  
                      Intermediate Level – Household Membership 
 
$     THE GOLDEN OAK:  $75.00  ($15.00 for Seniors)                                    

Patron Level – Household Membership 
 
$ OTHER (Contributions other than the levels above)                                  

Fill in amount you would like to contribute  
 
$  BUSINESS MEMBERSHIP: $50.00 (non-voting membership) 
 
$                   CONTRIBUTION TO GARDEN CLUB   
 
$                   CONTRIBUTION TO THE SPARK PARK 

 
 $  TOTAL 

 
Membership dues go toward supporting all Garden Oaks Civic Club Activities:  
Beautification, Citizens on Patrol, The Gazette, Home Tour, Membership Com-
mittee and Website.  The more you give, the more we can do! 
 
Please mail this completed form along with your check payable to: 

     Garden Oaks Civic Club, P.O. Box 10273, Houston, TX  77206.  
 THANK YOU! 
 
Name(s)                                                                                          
 
 
Address:                                                                                  
 
 
Phone:                                                                                   
 
 
Email:                                                                                        



All Star Construction 
Campos Roofing 
DuBroff Energy 
Gary Green Prudential 
Heights Cleaners 
iland Internet Solutions 
Mailboxes Etc 
McCoy Inc. 
Mr. Walter Shepherd 
Shipley's Donuts 
Stairways, Inc. 
The Assad family 
The De Alba Family 
The Edward & Helen Oppenheimer 
Foundation 
The Howard Family 
The Stahlman Family 
The Sullivan Family 
The Zugheri Family 
 
Auction Donors 
Advance Auto 
Air & Tent Rentals 
Ajs Landscaping 
Alley Theatre 
Another Place in Time 
Aquarium Environments Inc. 
Atelier 
BackStreet Café 
Balfour 
Bath Junkie 
Batterton Chripractic Clinic 
Bering & James Gallery 
Berryhill Baja Grill 
Bliss on 19th 
Buchanans Natives    
Cafe Express 
Caninos Produce 
Carrabba's Italian Grill 
Cavallini Creations 
Cavatore Italian Restaurant 
Central Market 
Chatters Café 
Ciro's 
City Councilwoman Toni Lawrence 
Cowboy Trucking 
Curves in the Heights 
Dacapos Pastry Café 
Discover Gymnastics Inc 
Double Dave's 
Dragon Bowl 
Dramatika 
Eastern Chinese Restaurant 
El Tiempo  
Epicure Bakery & Café 
Events 
Fleet Feet Sports 
Fogarty Klein & Monroe 
Fresh Market Catering 
Garden Oaks Realty 
Gish Creative 

Harry James Design 
HEB on 18th 
Heights Tribune 
Heights Veterinary Clinic, P.C. 
Hemline 
Hickory Hollow 
Hight Cigar Co 
Hollywood Frame Shop 
Holmes Chiropractic Clinic 
Houston Aeros Charities 
Houston Astros/Comm Dev Dept 
Houston Center for Contemp Craft 
Houston Potter's Guild  
Shop & Gallery 
Houston Swim Club 
I. W. Marks Jewelers, LP 
Ice Skate USA 
Jamba Juice 
James Coney Island 
Jazzercise 
Joshua's Native Plants 
Just Add Water 
Katz Coffee 
Kroger 
Kumon in the Heights 
LA Fitness 
La Madeleine 
Lagniappe Photography by Leigh 
Leigh 
Lowe's 
Luke's Locker 
Luxury  Lawn 
Mason Jar 
Michael Martinez Photography 
Miller's Cafe 
Molina's 
Mr. Joe Crownover 
Mr. Johanson's Class 
Mr. Susan Romero Guerra 
Ms. Adela Garza 
Ms. Angela Winston 
Ms. Blanco's Class 
Ms. Carson 
Ms. Carson 
Ms. Carson 
Ms. Clare Bell 
Ms. Dian Austin 
Ms. Hall's Class 
Ms. Helle Johnson 
Ms. Kilmer's Class 
Ms. Linda Loper 
Ms. Linda Sparks 
Ms. Lynn Siever 
Ms. Morris' Class 
Ms. Natalie Torres 
Ms. Sandy Altman 
Ms. Shelley Rogers 
Ms. Straker's Class 
Ms. Tina Parks 
Ms. Tina Sabuco & Ms. Shellye  
Arnold 

Ms. Torres' Class 
Ms. Trish Ricklefsen 
Ms. Sheila Briones 
Museum of Fine Arts, Houston 
National Pet Center 
Northwest Mall 
Olive Anne & the Pink Pokka Dot 
Onion Creek 
Origins 
Pappa's 
Paula Fridkin Designs 
Pecos Grill 
Pizzitola's BBQ 
Radio Music Theatre 
Redstitch 
River Oak Fitness 
River Oaks Movie Theatre 
Romano's New York Pizza 
Rustika Bakery & Café 
Shade Restaurant 
Sherlock's / Baker's Street Pub 
(Hospitality USA) 
Shining Images Photography 
Spaceman Home & Office 
Spaghetti Western 
Spanish Flowers 
St Arnold's Brewery 
Stages Repertory Theatre 
Stan Cleaners 
Star Pizza #2 
Starbucks 
State Rep. Dwayne Bohac 
Sunglass Hut - Luxottica Retail 
Sur la Table 
Taste of Texas 
Taylor Florist 
Telfair at Home 
TGF Haircutters 
The Acosta Family 
The Boom Boom Room 
The Container Store 
The De Alba Family 
The Garden Oaks Garden Club 
The Golt Family 
The Houston Arboretum &  
Nature Center 
The Klein Family 
The Modad Family 
The Mosquito Guy 
The Polasek Family 
The Rainbow Lodge 
The Runge Family 
The Saranie Family 
The Tasting Room 
The Tatum Family 
Theatre Suburbia 
Times Barber Shop in the Village 
Twice New 
YMCA 
Young at Art 
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Pancake Breakfast Sponsors 
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Citizens Patrol Program 
Carl Waters Jr. 

 

Reference Numbers 
 

Emergency Services 

 

911 

 

HPD Non  

Emergency Services 

                      

713-884-3131 

 

All other City Services 

  

311 

 

Constable Dispatch 

  

713-755-7628 

424 

Congratulations to patroller Lewis 

Goodkouski.  Lewis earned his 85 

hour T-shirt and his 100 hour patrol 

jacket during 2006.  Thank you Lewis 

for the time you have dedicated to the 

Citizen Patrol Program. 

 

December Crime Statistics (9) 

 

Burglary (5) 

700 block of W. 42nd St on Tuesday, 

December 5th at 10:00 p.m.  

(Parking Lot). 

700 block of W. 41st St on Thursday, 

December 7th at 6:35 a.m. 

(Residence). 

800 block of W. 42nd St on Sunday, 

December 10th at 2:00 p.m. 

(Residence). 

400 block of W. 34th St on Wednes-

day, December 13th at 10:00 a.m. 

(Residence). 

3100 block of N. Shepherd Dr on  

Saturday, December 30th at 11:45 

p.m. (Restaurant). 

Burglary of a Motor Vehicle (1) 

2900 block of N. Shepherd Dr on Sat-

urday, December 23rd at 12:35 p.m. 

(Unknown location). 

 

Auto Theft (3) 

2900 block of N. Shepherd Dr on Fri-

day, December 1st at 12 midnight. 

(Unknown location). 

200 block of W. 33rd St on Thursday, 

December 14th at 11:30 p.m. 

(Driveway). 

700 block of W. 41st St on Sunday, 

December 24th at 3:00 a.m. 

(Driveway). 

 

The total of 9 crimes reported in De-

cember is one more than reported in 

2005.  It also means an increase of 9 

crimes reported on the Houston Police 

Department website in 2006 than in 

2005.  This would reflect a crime in-

crease of approximately 11% during the 

past year.  

 

Inquires about joining the Citizens Pa-

trol Program or about other community 

safety issues can be directed to me via 

neighborhood website GardenOaks.org 

or to the COP email account at  

GOCOP77018@AOL.com. or by phone 

at 713-864-1992. 



Advertising &  
Article Submission Guidelines 
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The Garden Oaks Gazette is the  
official publication of the Garden Oaks 
Civic Club and is published on a 
monthly basis.  It  is hand delivered to 
1,550 homes the first week of each 
month.   
 
The Gazette’s primary purpose is to 
disseminate information about Civic 
Club activities and community events. 
 
Advertising rates are shown to the 
right.  If you would like to purchase ad 
space, please contact the Editor. (See 
page 2 for contact information.) 
 
All articles must be submitted by the 
15th of each month for publication the 
following month.  Contributing articles 
will be printed at the Editor’s discre-
tion and edited according to space 
availability.  Publication of any article 
not related to the Civic Club does not 
imply endorsement by the Garden 
Oaks Civic Club and is solely the 
opinion of the author. 
 

 

Size Single Six Months Twelve 
Months 

2 1/4 x 2 3/8 $50.00 $250.00 $480.00 

4 1/5 x 2 3/8 $75.00 $405.00 $765.00 

Half Page $90.00   

Full Page $150.00   

Back Cover $250.00   

Inserts (full page 
only, single or double 
sided) Color request 
extra charge. 

$300.00   
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Welcome   
President Sheila Briones called the 
meeting to order at 7:02 p.m.  Officers 
present were President Sheila 
Briones, Secretary Cindy Bartos and 
Treasurer Jerry Butler. Also in atten-
dance was Chris Fruge, available as 
a baby sitter for members’ children 
attending the meeting at a cost of 
$1.00 per child.  A correction was 
made to the January minutes:  The 
names of the two of the Garden Club 
officers were transposed.  Kathy 
Wahren and Mary Lynn Porter share 
the office of Secretary and Robert 
Deveau is the Treasurer. A motion 
was made and the minutes were ap-
proved as corrected. 
Treasurer’s Report 
Jerry Butler presented the current 
income and expense report and had 
detailed copies available at the meet-
ing 

President Briones presented checks 
to various programs with the funds 
from the 2006 Garden Oaks Home 
Tour: 

Cat Catchers:  Casey Farris accepted 
a $500 check.  Casey explained the 
purpose of the organization and that 
the money will be spent toward trap-
ping, neutering, and rabies tags for 
feral cats. 

Constable Program:  The program 
was presented a check in the amount 
of $1500 although Terry Jeannes was 
not in attendance to accept the check. 

Spark Park:  Emily Thomas, Principal 
of Garden Oaks Elementary and 
Susan Stroud, PTA President ac-
cepted a check for $3000.  Plans for 
the park will be revealed in the future 
with work expected to begin in late 
June or early July.  Also present and 
representing Spark Park were Mi-
chael Dreiss and Joan and Gary Har-
mond. 

Also, as members paid their member-
ship dues for the Civic Club several 
chose to designate an extra donation 
to the Garden Oaks Garden Club.  A 
check in the amount of $700 was pre-
sented to Vice President Janet Cones 
that reflects the amount donated. 
Janet also announced the next meet-
ing to be held February 8th at the 
GOMO office. 

Sheila Briones reminded the mem-
bers of the Pancake Breakfast this 
Saturday, February 10th.  The event is 
free and there will be a silent auction 
with proceeds benefiting the Montes-
sori Program. 

Standing Committee Reports 
• Beautification:  Ed DeAlba an-
nounced the workday Saturday, Feb-
ruary 10th at the Memorial Rose Gar-

den (34th and Lawrence in Section I) at 
9:00. 

• Constable Program:  Officer David 
Vest introduced Captain Beverly Smith 
and Sergeant J. Wooten.  Sergeant 
Wooten fielded questions from the 
members.  Deputy Vest reminded 
homeowners with on-going construction 
to be sure to have the workers put 
away their tools.  There has been an 
increase of the theft of tools from con-
struction sites.  He also encouraged all 
garages and storage sheds to have a 
secure lock as thieves are also target-
ing these. 

• Gazette: no report 

• GO Citizen’s Patrol:  Carl Waters 
described the program and the require-
ments to become a volunteer.  He pre-
sented the December crime statistics 
and pointed out an increase of almost 
10% over December 2005. 

• Website:  no report 

• Membership:  Dian Austin an-
nounced that as of tonight’s meeting we 
have 279 paid memberships with some 
members contributing additional funds 
to the Garden Club and to the SPARK 
Park.  Dian also announced that Don-
nette Hansen, owner of the Rainbow 
Lodge has offered to have a “Garden 
Oaks Meet and Greet” on March 22.  
Details will be announced in The Ga-
zette and also on the Garden Oaks list 
serve.  N. Jade Gillan was the winner of 
the Home Depot gift card raffle draw-
ing. 

GOMO:  Ed DeAlba announced that 
Garden Oaks homeowners will be 
asked to vote at the May 1 Civic Club 
meeting on the dispersal of GOMO’s 
excess funds.   There will not be a pro-
gram that night to allow time for the 
presentation and vote.  He also an-
nounced there is now an opening for a 
GOMO director from Section I.  To be-
come a director one must be at least 18 
years old, be a Garden Oaks home-
owner not having created any violations 
on that or other property owned in Gar-
den Oaks, and in this case live in Sec-
tion 1.  Contact Ed if you are interested. 
Old Business:  none 
New Business:  Carl Waters an-
nounced that his wife, Leslie is holding 
a “Chew Toy Drive” to collect donations 
for the city’s Bureau of Animal Control 
(BARC) on March 10th, probably at the 
Spark Park from 8:30 to about 2:30.  
Final details will be presented in an arti-
cle in The Gazette. 
Program:  Ruth E. Shapiro, Assistant 
General Counsel at the University of 
Houston presented a program on the 
importance of serving on jury duty. 
Attendance:  31 
Meeting adjourned at 8:10 p.m. 

Garden Oaks Civic Club Minutes 
Cindy Bartos, Secretary   
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March is here which means Spring, 
glorious Spring!  Our pet of the 
month, Nikki, and her mother, Leslie 
Waters are conducting a chew toy 
drive for the dogs and cats at the 
City Pound.  Please stop by our 
Spark Park and donate safe chew 
toys and towels on Saturday, March 
10 from 8:30 am – 2:30 pm.      
 
Pet of the Month:  “Miss March” is 
Nikki Waters, a German Shepherd mix.  
She lives in Section 1A with her parents 
Leslie and Carl.  Nikki will be twelve 
years old on March 1st.  Nikki has a 
very big bark and checks all visitors at 
the front door.  Once she lets you in the 
door then she is a big teddy bear and 
loves company.  Nikki also loves Milk 
Bone dog biscuits and short walks.  
She also likes raw hide bones but pre-
fers to hide them rather than chew 
them.  The Waters home is affection-
ately called Nikki’s B&B by their friends 
because guests are treated as well as 
Nikki.    I think most of us would like the 
life our pets lead.  As soon as you meet 
Nikki, you are hooked by her sweet, 
happy nature.  Happy Birthday Nikki 
and Happy Spring! 
 
Critters 101:  Houston Northwest 
Mall – Pet Adoption Center and Well-
ness Clinic Saving Animals AcrosBor-
ders has partnered with the City of 
Houston’s Bureau of Animal Regulation 

and Care (BARC) to launch what has 
become the first permanent off-site 
dog and cat adoption center for 
adoptable animals from BARC at 
Northwest Mall.  Homeless animals 
that end up at the City of Houston 
animal shelter do not have many 
adoption opportunities.  By creating a 
permanent Adoption Center, our goal 
is to dramatically increase adoptions 
for BARC and help many hundreds of 
animals find permanent and loving 
homes.  To volunteer for the Adoption 
Center, call (713) 680-0282. 
 
The Northwest Mall Pet Adoption 
Center also offers low-cost wellness 
services to dogs and cats every Sat-
urday from 10:00 am to 4:00 pm and 
Sundays from 12:00 pm to 4:00 pm.  
Low cost vaccinations, flea preven-
tion, heartworm testing and preven-
tion, microchipping, and testing for 
Feline Leukemia and Feline AIDS are 
now being offered. 
 
 
Casey Farris is owner/operator of 
Bone Voyage Pet Sitting Services and 
Go Dog USA, Home of the Go Dog 
Social Club and Go Dog Academy 
@ Urban Tails.   Mau Mau Farris is 
owner/operator of Casey.  Please for-
ward your questions and pet news to 
Casey@GoDogUSA.com or call 713-
688-6363. 

Critter Corner  
Casey and Mau Mau Farris 
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Civic Club  
Meeting  

7pm GOES  
Cafeteria & 
GOMO Plan  

Review Meeting 

GOMO  
Mtg.  7 PM  

GOMO Office 

Garden Club  
Meeting at GOMO 

Offices 
7pm 

Workday @ 
Gazebo 

Park 

Meet & Greet 
@  

Rainbow lodge 
6pm-8pm 

Daylight 
Savings 

St. Patrick’s 
Day 

CHEW TOY DRIVE  
@ SPARK Park 


